
!
January 30th, 2014 Update on Presidential Search!

Greetings from the Presidential Search Committee,!

The Presidential Search Committee met in Berkeley January 20-21, and carefully 
reviewed each and every of the twenty applications we had received.  From these, we 
narrowed from those eight we wished to meet in person for a more extensive interview, 
and we have scheduled these for three days at the Dallas Fort Worth Airport in late 
February.  It will be from this number that we will narrow to those candidates we wish 
to present to the Board for a campus visit in March.  Our January meeting was also 
spent in a far-ranging discussion of those issues and questions we wished to raise in the 
February interviews.  The entire Committee was present, and we continue to delight in 
working together.!!
Thank you for your ongoing support,  !!
Starr King Presidential Search Committee


